
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

FRASER RIVER VALLEY HOUSING PARTNERSHIP ANNOUNCES SOLE FINALIST FOR 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR POSITION 

July 6, 20 23, W inter Park, Colorado -  The Fraser River Valley Housing Partnership (FRVHP) 
is delighted to announce Rob Clemens as the sole finalist for the position of Executive 
Director. 

W ith a strong background in finance and extensive operational experience in the public 
service sector, Rob emerged as the top candidate among a highly competitive pool. 
Currently serving as the Finance Director for the Town of Fraser, Clemens has showcased 
exceptional leadership skills and a deep understanding of financial management, risk 
assessment, and strategic planning. 

Clemens brings a wealth of expertise in public administration to the Fraser River Valley 
Housing Partnership. He previously held the position of Executive Director of Operations 
at the Johnson & W ales University Denver Campus, where he successfully managed 
diverse operational areas, including IT, facilities, accounting, and human resources. 
Additionally, his tenure as Executive Director at Monarch Montessori of Denver 
showcased his ability to drive financial and cultural turnarounds within nonprofit 
organizations. 

The FRVHP Board of Directors recognizes Rob as an ideal fit to lead the organization 
towards its strategic objectives. His experience in merging finances and operations, 
coupled with his commitment to community impact, positions him to drive the Housing 
Partnership to success including partnering on the development and management of 
community housing initiatives.  

"W e are thrilled to have Rob as the sole finalist for the Executive Director position at the 
Fraser River Valley Housing Partnership," stated Board Chair, Deb Brynoff,. "His extensive 
background in finance and education, combined with his proven leadership skills, make 
him an exceptional candidate to be our first Executive Director and continue the early 
successes of the Housing Partnership."  

Clemens noted “I am excited to build the partnership to support holistic solutions to a 
critical need across our region.” 

Pending final approval of an employment agreement by the Board of Directors at their July 
24th meeting, Rob’s anticipated start- date is in early August.  

For media inquiries or further information, please contact: 

FRVHP Administration Email: admin@frvhp.com 

About Fraser River Valley Housing Partnership: 

mailto:admin@frvhp.com


● Fraser River Valley Housing Partnership (FRVHP) is a multi- jurisdictional housing authority 
formed in 20 22 through an intergovernmental agreement between the Towns of Granby, 
Fraser, Winter Park, and Grand County. The Housing Partnership aims to construct, 
develop, plan, finance, acquire, repair, maintain and manage affordable and attainable 
housing up and down the Fraser River Valley to improve the quality of life of year- round 
residents and retain and attract teachers, firefighters, police officers, public safety 
professionals, nurses, health care professionals, and other workers we all rely on in our 
day- to- day lives. For more information visit https:/ / frvhp.com/ .  
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